
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
  June 23, 2004 
 
 
 
Christine Martine, Executive Director 
Virginia Real Estate Appraiser Board 
Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation 
3600 West Broad Street 
Richmond, Virginia  23230-4917 
 
Dear Ms. Martine: 
 
 Thank you for your June 18th response to our April 20, 2004 field review letter and your 
prompt attention to our concerns. We appreciate your commitment to ensuring accurate reporting 
of disciplinary action data for the National Registry. 
 
 Please keep us advised of your efforts to revise your regulations regarding examination 
validity. Our field review letter, your response, and any other previous correspondence between 
us regarding the field review are now publicly available on our web site. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact us.  
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 


